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Sweet and Spicy
102 Mill Road
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CB1 2BD

05 April 2011

Dear Friends

On behalf of The Arthur Rank Hospice Charity | would like to thank you for
your support. Thank you so much for continuing to display an Arthur Rank
House collecting box, on this occasion we are pleased to report that it has
raised £7.91 for the Hospice.

In the present financial year our charity needs to raise over £1,000,000 to
maintain our current level of support for our patients and their families here
at Arthur Rank House. We are very grateful to you and your customers for
their support which will enable us to carry on our work here at the Hospice.

We have recently updated our Tea Bar area (where our patients and relatives
meet up to have a cup of tea and a chat and which was seriously in need of
updating after 30 years of wear and tear) and also our Day Therapy Craft
room. Everything we spend is with the thought of enhancing the care we
give to our patients.

We thank you so much for your kind assistance - we are a small local charity
and we really do rely upon our neighbouring business community.

Yours sincerely

147 S
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iMaureen Thompson
Fundraising Administrator

From time to time we may like 1o send you information about our fundraising initiatives and news from
the Arthur Rank Hospice Charity, this could include contact by email, post or telephone. We value our
supporters and our ability to communicate with them, but if you would prefer nat to hear from us please
tick the box

Reference: 73383
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168 York Street, Cambridge, CB1 2PY, 20 June 2011 aquilottal @hotmail com

Dear Mr Arshad,

A very quick note to thank you very much for the lovely vouchers
which you donated as prizes for our Summer Event tombola. They
contributed towards the huge success of this year’s event, and helped
us raise funds towards our Community Centre.

We hope that next year’s Event will continue to build on the strengths
of this year’s... and hope that next year you will actually be able to
join us for it!? The date is not yet fully confirmed, but is /ikely to be
on Saturday 23™ June. See you there?

And meanwhile, trust that your Building Bridges society is going
welll There’s always a welcome as well if you feel like becoming
involved with PACT’s work — it would be wonderful to have you on
board.

Yours sincerely,
e L

Anna Lindsay
PACT Trustee and Summer Event co-ordinator
Reg. charity 1118762




